
It is time for M11 to be reformed. And it is unconscionable to even consider reforming M11 without giving those who are already 
incarcerated under this measure the opportunity to also earn good time. This measure costs us tax payers billions of dollars. Oregon 
prisons are overcrowded as it is. Think of the incentive it would create for current AIC's sentenced under M11 the opportunity to earn 
good time. It would be a game changer and offer them hope and incentive to work towards rehabilitation. Additionally, what is Kate 
Brown supposed to do with all of the inmates when she closes down those prisons? Let these first time offenders prove they have 
changed their ways, give them hope, give their families hope. 


